
 
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT 

FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES
 
 
 
TO: Dr. Michael Riggle 
 
FROM: Barbara Dill-Varga 
 
RE: BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVAL OF 2008-2009 APPLICATION FOR 

RECOGNITION OF SCHOOLS 
 
DATE: September 1, 2008 
 
 
Enclosed you will find a copy of our Annual Application for Recognition for the 2008-
2009 school year.  The application requires the Board of Education to stipulate that the 
district is operated in compliance with the School Code and the Illinois Administrative 
Code.  Although the two codes are extensive, I believe we are in compliance with these 
statutes. 
 
I recommend the Board of Education approve our Annual Applications for Recognition 
at the Board’s regularly scheduled meeting of September 8, 2008. 
 
 
BDV 
 
enc. 












